From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 2:16 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:35 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Darlene Vandenberg

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| think hydro distribution rates are too high already, especially with hydro usage rates already overpriced.

-- Attachment --





